## A note from Mrs Miah

Welcome back! We hope you had a restful half term and are ready for the last weeks of Year 3. I cannot believe that we are in to the final half term of the school year! It is amazing to think about all the fantastic learning that has happened this year.

Now that we have started to see some warmer weather, please can you ensure that your child has a water bottle in school so that they can stay hydrated. Please also apply all day sun protection before leaving home and provide a hat (clearly labelled) to wear when they are outside, but no sunglasses - thank you



Year 3, Class 6a Summer 2 Newsletter

## **Important Reminders:**

Year 3 will continue to swim until the summer holidays. Please send children with their full swimming kit on a Wednesday morning. Please ensure your child brings appropriate swimwear, a towel and a swimming hat each week. Thank you

## This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term is 'Gods and Mortals'
We'll learn about Apollo and the other gods who reign from Mount Olympus.
We'll explore the land of Greece, where the sun scorches the wings of Icarus and Helen of Troy inspires the launch of a thousand ships. Using historical source materials, we'll research daily life in ancient Greece. We'll write diaries as Daedalus or Icarus and learn about epic battles. In D&T, we'll design wings, just like Daedalus, and make Trojan horses.

**Educational Visits and assemblies this half term** 

Wednesday 26th June – Church visit @ 1.30-3.00pm

## **Homework:**

We want to continue to encourage all our children to enjoy and engage with books and reading and we ask you to continue to support this process.

Children have the opportunity to use books from school OR home and their progress needs to be recorded in their Home Reading Record Book. The reading record will continue to be monitored in school each week.

Please remember all homework for maths and spelling is online.

All homework will be set on a Wednesday and must be completed by the following Tuesday. Homework is monitored on a Wednesday morning and if for any reason work is not completed then there will be an opportunity for children to attend homework club during lunchtime where the set work can be completed.

Thank you for your support.